Andy Burrows

Child Welfare Officer, Oldfield Park Cricket Club

tel.: 07500 608663 mailto: <u>cwo@ajb.oib.com</u>

website: https://oldfieldpark.play-cricket.com



15th March, 2017

Dear Visitor,

Re: Oldfield Park Cricket Club & Child Welfare

Oldfield Park Cricket Club take the welfare of children extremely seriously.

If you are a club member, guest or member of the public and have any concerns or issues around safeguarding or child welfare, no matter how minor you may think they are, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me on the contact details provided above.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Andy Burrows

For and on behalf of Oldfield Park Cricket Club